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Submission: My family and I have lived in the Sydney City Council area for 10 years and we are very impressed with the high 
quality of service and support that we receive from Council. We believe that the high quality of service will be diminished 
with amalgamation. We also think that any possible savings are not worth it.  
We emphatically request that amalgamation not proceed and that the City of Sydney Council be left as a stand-alone Council. 

Page 1 / 1


